
One of my concerns is that America becomes less dependent on foreign mineral and precious metal 

imports, especially those that are used for military and medical purposes. Projects such as this one 

that are focused on minimal impact to the environment are the ones that SHOULD be permitted and 

allowed to move forward. This then becomes an incentive for others to follow and do likewise, 

creating jobs that those involved can be proud to be a part of. Please seriously consider permitting 

the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward. This USAF veteran 

thanks you! 

William Polk 


